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Letters to the editor of the local paper: A scientific responsibility
GORDON AUBRECHT, Ohio State at Marion — Our local papers often contain,
from the point of view of the scientist, strange letters to the editor. As part of
our duty to fellow citizens, we need to take the opportunity the bad science in the
letters proffers to try to explain the scientific view to readers. In many cases, the
letter writers minds are already made up; however, other readers whose heads may
nod in agreement to the original letter may become more informed and change their
ideas in response. I will describe some of my experiences in trying to meet this
responsibility.
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